
Subject: Re: 2017EA000308 responses to reviews
From: Patrick Frank <pfrank@slac.stanford.edu>
Date: 10/17/17, 4:47 PM
To: earthspacescience@agu.org, "Jiang, Jonathan H (3284)" <jonathan.h.jiang@jpl.nasa.gov>
CC: jorcutt@ucsd.edu

Once again: please acknowledge receipt of my email of 8 October 2017, which included the
critical responses to reviewers of ESS 2017EA000308.

This is your minimum of professional civility.

Thanks very much.

-- 
************
Patrick Frank, Ph.D.
Stanford Synchrotron Radiation Lightsource
SLAC
Stanford University

Tel: +1-650-723-2479
email: pfrank@slac.stanford.edu
************
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